
 

 
 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for Bringing the Future of Work to Disconnect Workers 

in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Philadelphia 

OIC, located at 1231 N. Broad Street, Philadelphia, PA 19122.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will provide state of the 

art training that will give the residents in the area a distinct competitive advantage in 

the labor market, facilitating their connection to work that pays family-sustaining 

wages and career ladder job opportunities.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(1).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does 

anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dwight Evans 
Member of Congress 


